
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

GOVT.SHIKSHAN MAHAVIDYALAYA:CTE, NAGAON: JYOTINAGAR: PANIGAON 
Nagaon.P.0:-Itachali.PIN-782003 E.mail:- cte nagaon@rediffmail.com 

NOTICE. Date- 09/09/2023 

It is for information to all the B.Ed.(1 & 2nd year ) and D.El.Ed. 

students concerned that it was declared on 5th September in class that the regular 

classes will be started from 19th September,2023. 
Therefore, they have to attend the college and maintain their 

attendance to the 18th September. Otherwise their attendance will be declared to 

have absent. 

Principal, ilc 
Shikshan Mahavidyalaya(CTE) Nagaon, 
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